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Mr. President,

Mozambique warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Congo and thanks them for the presentation on the action taken to implement the recommendations received during its third UPR. 
 
My delegation commends Congo for the progress achieved since the last review process, particularly, its ratification and adherence to several international legal instruments.

In a constructive spirit, Mozambique offers to Congo the following recommendations:

1. Continue efforts to promote gender issues and eliminate all forms of gender-based discrimination.

2. Strengthen measures to combat all forms of trafficking of persons, especially women and children

Mozambique wishes Congo a successful review.

Thank you, Mr President.
